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FIRST CHOICE HAS 
EXPANDED!  
Celebrate With Us What God Is 
Doing In 2021
This summer, First Choice Women’s Medical Center opened a 
second location here in Montgomery. We are thrilled to share 
photos of our progress and growth, and to answer some of the 
questions we’ve been asked regarding First Choice South. 

WHY A SECOND LOCATION? 

Because we believe that a new, 
strategic location will help us 
reach more women and men in our community who are vulnerable to abortion. 

WHERE IS IT? 

2019 Normandie Drive, behind Baptist South, just off Narrow Lane Road

We are thankful for our partnership with Baptist Health, which helped make this expansion 
possible. Look inside for pictures of the before and after transformation. Your support has 
helped us grow, and we are grateful.

Lobby before         Lobby after

Many thanks to the Kiwanis Club of Montgomery for a grant they provided 
that covered the cost of all new flooring and paint in this space.



First Choice South: Before

We are starting with this satellite center being open 
for 20 hours a week, and as we grow, we plan to 

expand as the demand for services increases.

To start, we are just doing pregnancy 
tests and ultrasounds. Once we have 
established a regular flow of clients, we 
hope to add our other services like parenting 
classes, fatherhood ministry, and STI testing!

WHEN  
IS IT  

OPEN?

WHAT ARE 
YOU DOING  

THERE?



First Choice South: After

First of all, please join us in praying that this 
expansion of First Choice would ultimately be an 
expansion of God’s Kingdom here in Montgomery! 

But also, we now need more volunteers with a 
second location open, so contact us today if you’re 

interested in volunteering! (Call or text 334.260.8010)

Please join us in showing appreciation for all 
the generous businesses who have supported 
us through donating or discounting their 
services, making this expansion and renovation 
achievable within our budget! Praise God for 
His people!

Mark Spurlin Construction Company  
A very special thanks to Mark Spurlin Construction Company for 
serving as our general contractor! This place came together under his 
leadership and direction, and we are thankful for all the time and energy 
he put into making sure this project was completed with excellence.

Jessica Spurlin Interiors • Russell Lackey Painting  
Able Pest Control • All Pro Renovations: Justin Goff  
Jim Bishop Cabinets • Joanie Connolly Art  
Lauren Foshee Art

HOW  
CAN I BE  
A PART?

THANK  
YOU!
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FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA! 
We put our most up-to-date info on our Instagram account and Facebook pages…             : @support_firstchoice              : Support First Choice Montgomery

GROUPS THAT SERVED IN PREPARING THE NEW SPACE:

•  Taylor Road Baptist Youth Group D-Now Weekend 
•  First Baptist Church Amster Sunday School Class
Ephesians 4:16 — “From whom the whole body, joined and held together by every joint with which it is 
equipped, when each part is working properly, makes the body grow so that it builds itself up in love.”

We couldn’t have made this progress without YOUR help, as well. Every monetary gift and wish list item 
donated has made a tremendous impact! Thank you for being a part of God’s work through First Choice. 

OPENING 
DAY!


